
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                   KVAS NOTES 3/17/17 
 

 

 
The KVAS met at the Hansford Center in St Albans for the March 17 meeting.  The meeting was 

called to order by Rodney Waugh with an update on the club’s telescope repair.  The following 

dates for club events were discussed. 

 

   Messier Marathon on March 25 with a back-up date of April 1 if necessary at Beech Fork State   

   Park.   

 

   Yuri Gagarin Day on April 8th with Scott Blake presenting and hang gliders to display.   

   The library will have the Open House with activities from the Putnam Robotics Team, the Pink  

   Ladies Robotics Team, the KCL bookmobile, and WV Soars.  This will be held at Camp Virgil  

   Tate. 

 

Ed Connors showed the gear that was not functioning and Robert Dean made the motion to 

keep 2 gears in stock at all times.  The motion was seconded by Rodney Waugh. 

 

Rodney presented The Spring Sky and a suggestion was made that this film would be a relevant 

film for the Beach Fork Messier Marathon.   

 

The meeting convened at 9:10 PM 

 

Present were: 

Danny and Sandy Blair  Ed Connors    Bob and Deb Frostick 

Scott Blake    Ernie Snodgrass   Melissa Thorner 

Rodney and Judy Waugh   Mike Riggs    Robert Dean 

Welcome to Linda and Mindy Carte 

 

The April 20, 2017 meeting will be held at 7:00 at the Hansford Center.  Bring a snack and enjoy 

the evening.   

 
 

Notes by Deb Frostick, Secretary 


